
Vacation care term 1-2 2023
Monday 17/4 Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

Morning: We are going to be doing lots of
finger painting!
Cooking: We will be cooking frankfurts!
Afternoon: We are going to be playing
with slime and shaving cream!

Excursion: Today we are heading to the
Wallis cinema to see a movie! The movie
we will see will be confirmed at the end of
the school term. 
Please note we may be seeing a PG movie
and there will be consent for families to
sign before your child/ren can attend. 
The Leave/return times will also be
confirmed at the end of the term, but
please aim to arrive before 9:30 on this
day. 
*This day will incur the excursions/inclusion
fee. 

Morning: Today we will be building some
tents inside and outside if the weather
permits!
Cooking: We will be making chocolate chip
cookies! 
Afternoon: We will be doing some face
painting!

Morning: We will be using Tie-Dye to make
custom T-shirts.
Cooking: Cupcakes

Afternoon: This Afternoon, we will be
using Bee's wax to make candles!

Morning: Wheels day! You are encouraged
to bring a bike or scooter on this day.  
 
Cooking: We will be making brownies!
Afternoon: We will be doing some sports
day-like activities!

Monday 25/4 Tuesday (ANZAC DAY) Wednesday Thursday Friday

Morning:  This morning we will be doing
some poppy art to symbolize the flowers
that grew in the fields. 
 
Cooking: We will be making ANZAC
cookies for ANZAC day tomorrow!
Afternoon: We will be making medals out
of clay that signify the different types of
medals received by war veterans!

ANZAC DAY PUBLIC HOLIDAY Morning: We are going to be decorating
flower pots!
Cooking: Cheese toasties!
Afternoon: We will be planting various
plants in our new pots!

Morning: This morning we will be building
all kinds of towers and creations with a
variety of different materials and NO glue!
Cooking: We will be making nachos!
Afternoon: This afternoon will consist of
making a bit of mess!! 

Morning: This morning we are going to be
playing some VR games!
Cooking: Apple Crumble 

Afternoon: We will be back up at oshc and
we will be playing some board games!


